ORAN PARK HIGH SCHOOL

Dear Parents and Carers,

Due to the severe weather event that is impacting Sydney, our school will be only offering minimal supervision tomorrow, Thursday 3<sup>rd</sup> March 2022. Localised flooding and road closures means a large number of staff are unable to get to school safely. Further information regarding our schools operational status for Friday will be updated where possible tomorrow.

If students are unabe to attend school and parents require access to online learning, please go to the Department of Educations website <a href="https://education.nsw.gov.au/teaching-and-learning/learning-from-home">https://education.nsw.gov.au/teaching-and-learning/learning-from-home</a>

Please stay safe and dry! Our thoughts are with all our families who experiencing flooding.

Regards,

**Brad Mitchell** 

**Principal** 

PARTNERS IN LEARNING